
 

19 March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 Options evening – Thursday, 27 March 2025 – 4.30-7.30pm 

 

You are invited to attend Year 9 Options Evening next week with your child.  

The purpose of the evening is to ensure you and your child are fully informed 

about the school’s options process which will determine the GCSE courses 

students will take starting in Year 10.  It is also an opportunity to discuss your 

child’s progress in their core subjects - English, Maths, Science and RE.  

 

As you are aware, your child has already started on GCSE option in Year 9.  

They will now choose three more to study in Years 10 and 11. 

 

Over the past two weeks Year 9 have had assemblies from all options 

subjects.  Students received their options booklet on Friday, 14 February 2025. 

 

The evening runs from 4.30-7.30pm, and you can come at any time during 

these times to visit options stalls, but you will need to book appointments to 

speak to subject teachers.  

 

• All options subjects will run stands in the restaurant, Activity Studio and 

Discovery Centre. 

• There is an opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers in English, Maths, 

Science and RE for a 5 minute appointment to discuss current progress 

and priorities for working towards GCSEs.  Please ensure you have booked 

these.  

 

If you would like to make an appointment to see your child’s subject teacher 

for English, Maths, Science and RE on this evening, please use the online 

booking system which can be accessed via the following link: 

https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 

The deadline for options choices is Friday, 4 April 2025.  A link will be sent to 

students after Options evening next week. 

 

In addition, the School Immunisation Team will be available during Options 

evening to discuss consent for future vaccinations and to answer any 

questions.  

 

We look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Ben Bourton 

Assistant Headteacher  

https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/

